
 Environmental impact assessment under the Environment Protection Act 2019 

Submission on the referral 

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics – Wurrumiyanga Residential Subdivision  

This submission is made under regulation 53 of the Environment Protection Regulations 2020 

Government authority: Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics – Development Assessment 

Summary:  

Section of 
Referral 

Theme or 
issue  

Comment  

  The proposal generally aligns with the Wurrumiyanga Area Plan, the applicable strategic planning framework under the NT 
Planning Scheme 2020 for the area.  

 

The future subdivision and development will be required to undergo necessary development approval processes.  

 

The proponent can contact Development Assessment Services on 8999 6046 or das.ntg@nt.gov.au to discuss these processes. 

 


